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Lyric Theatre Australia:

The Lyric Theatre has played an integral role of providing arts and entertainment, since 1926. The
theatre is renowned for year- round world- class performances by internationally and nationally
renowned artists. In addition, the venue has also been successful in facilitating local productions,
charitable and civic events. The Lyric theatre represents a rich heritage that brings together the
young and old. Any one looking for an opportunity to enjoy excellent comedy, dance, drama,
musicals, family fun and more- can count on the Lyric theatre. The theatre seats 500, offers a 22x30
ft stage and whisper- perfect acoustics. Furthermore, it has entrances on 2-downtown streets,
balcony and spacious lobby. The theatre has hosted numerous events including movies, dance
recitals, classical theatres, country bands, jazz concerts and school programs.

The Lyric theatre Sydney has been in existence since 2001. It has been successful in distinguishing
itself as a fine performance venue in Sydney. It features an impressive concert venue offering
excellent acoustics, comfortable and roomy seating. The theatre offers a capacity of 2000.
Furthermore, all persons including persons with hearing impairment or on wheelchairs can access
the theatre. The theatre offers disabled parking bays close to the car park entrance.

The Lyric theatre Sydney prides of a ten-year history that has welcomed legendary performance
drawn from countries throughout the world. Michael Crawford, Bon Jovi, Tony Bennett and Julio
Iglesias are some of the big names that have graced the venue. Moreover, Elton John announced
recently that his upcoming tour should be taking place in the Lyric theatre Sydney. The world
premiere of â€˜Pricilla Queen of The Desertâ€™, â€˜Phantom of the Operaâ€™ â€˜Mamma Miaâ€™ and â€˜Oliverâ€™ are
musicals that have dazzled the audiences of Lyric Theatre.

The Lyric theatre Brisbane is a stunning 200-seat theatre offering exceptional acoustics, an
orchestra pit & magical atmosphere, large main & rear stages and elegance. These qualities make
the venue a preferred destination for international, interstate and local performance. It features a
traditional horseshoe shape. In addition, the auditorium offers continental seating and two levels of
balconies.

The stage area features main, rear and side stages, as well as proscenium arch & apron. The pit
can be raise to offer a thrust stage while the rear stage can be isolated in order to allow the use of
the main and rear stages concurrently.
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Martin Crowe - About Author:
Martin crowe writes about a Lyric Theatre and a Lyric theatre sydney.To know more about a Lyric
theatre brisbane just visit at http://lyrictheatre.com.au/
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